
Subject: Re: Requesting technical IT assistance with Lisa Schechter's email
From: Laurie
Date: 02/18/2016 10:24 AM
To: Jim Omahen
CC: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Thank you all for trying to remedy the situation.  Can't we just change
from IMAP to POP as Tom suggested the other day?

Laurie

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 18, 2016, at 10:20 AM, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org> wrote:

 Tom,

 We are having some very serious problems with Lisa Schechter’s
email (sending and receiving).  I had a Geek Squad Mac guy come into the
office last Friday, but the problem/settings on Lisa’s end were not
resolved to remedy the problem.   At this point, I requesting either a
conference call or an in-office consultation by you to make Lisa’s email
all work properly.  Also, I could have the Geek come back and we could
do a conference call.  Either which way, please get back to me ASAP and
thanks.

 --
 Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
 Hollywood Media District BID
 1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
 Hollywood, CA  90038
 Ph 323.860.0088
 Fax 323.860.0089
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